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Attn: Incoming Freshman Students,   
  
St. Michael the Archangel High School is pleased to award a one-time $1,000 scholarship to a graduating  
8th grader from our Catholic feeder schools who has been accepted to St. Michael High School. The 
Matthew Guillot Memorial Foundation generously sponsors this scholarship. The recipient of the Mathew 
Guillot Memorial Band Scholarship will be someone who:   

1) Is enrolled in the eighth grade at one of the Diocesan feeder schools and will attend St Michael             
High School. (The applicant must maintain a GPA of 3.0 or better)   
2) Is actively involved in the band at his/her middle school and is planning on scheduling one of 

the band classes at St. Michael  
3) Exhibits leadership qualities   
4) Lives with Christian attitudes and thoughtfulness.   
5) Needs the scholarship for personal or financial reasons as determined by the selection 

committee.   
  
Please note, however, that failure to meet one criterion will not disqualify an applicant if he/she is best 
qualified otherwise.   
  
Please review the application process with your parents. With their approval, complete the below form, 
and mail, deliver, email or fax it to St. Michael High School. Please mail or deliver to St. Michael High 
School; Attn: Scholarships; 17521 Monitor Avenue, Baton Rouge, LA 70817-2640. You may email 
admissions@smhsbr.org or fax to us at 225.753.0605.   
  
The deadline for consideration is Friday, April 28, 2023. The scholarship committee will review the 
applications. The recipient of the award will be announced at the student’s school graduation.   
  
Please accept our good wishes for your successful completion of the eighth grade. We look forward to you 
joining the Warrior family. May God bless you.   
  
In Christ,   
  
Mrs. Ellen Lee  
Principal 
  
  
  

P. 0. Box 86110  Baton Rouge, LA  70879-6110 
17521 Monitor Ave  Baton Rouge, LA  70817-2640 

Phone 225.753 .9782  Fax 225.753.0605 
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           THE MATTHEW GUILLOT MEMORIAL BAND SCHOLARSHIP   
  
The Award:   
A one-time $1000.00 scholarship is offered each year to a graduating 8th grader accepted to St. Michael 
the Archangel High School. The award will be applied toward the student’s tuition at St. Michael the 
Archangel High School for the freshman year. This scholarship is generously sponsored to honor the legacy 
of Matthew Guillot (2013) who was an outstanding percussionist in the Warrior Band.   

  
Criteria:  
It is recommended that the student have a GPA of 3.0 or better and is actively involved in band at his/her 
current school. The student should exhibit leadership qualities and live with Christian attitudes and 
thoughtfulness. The student should also plan on enrolling in one of the band classes at St. Michael. The 
need of the student for monetary assistance should be a consideration, but not a requirement.   
  
A scholarship committee will review the applications to select the scholarship recipient. The recipient of 
the award will be announced at his/her graduation.   
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